
Here’s how you can help defund Planned Parenthood in [City]

On the last weekend in April, pro-lifers across the country will hold rallies, marches, prayer vigils and demonstrations at Planned Parenthood facilities as part of the second annual National Day of Prayer and Protest Against Planned Parenthood. 

Planned Parenthood is the nation’s largest abortion chain and receives over $500 million from taxpayers like you every year. But pro-life leaders in Washington are working right now to end that government subsidy.

Come out on [Friday/Saturday], April [28/29] and join tens of thousands of pro-lifers across the country in support of this urgent campaign to defund Planned Parenthood!

Event: [Type of event, such as “Jericho March” or “Rally”] at Planned Parenthood
When: [Friday/Saturday], April [28/29], [Start time, including a.m. or p.m.]
Where: [Name of your site], [Street Address] in [City]

More Info: Contact [Contact Person] at [Phone Number or Email Address]

